
DepEd Advisory No. 265, s. 2016 
September 19, 2016 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, 2013 
this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 

 
FIRST INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION ON VALUES EDUCATION  

OF THE PHILIPPINE ASSOCIATION FOR VALUES EDUCATION 

 
The Philippine Association for Values Education (PAVE)/Pambansang 

Samahan Para sa Edukasyon sa Pagpapahalaga (PSEP) Inc. will hold its First 
International Convention on Values Education from December 2 to 4, 2016 at the 
Crown Legacy Hotel, Baguio City. 

 
The Convention aims to: 

 
1. provide the participants with an avenue for benchmarking and 

sharing of best practices on international teaching and learning 
strategies in Values Education (VE); 

2. set an international research agenda in teaching and learning VE; and 

3. strengthen linkages among values educators and stakeholders.   
 
The target participants are the PSEP, Kabataang-PSEP (KPSEP) and 

Magulang-PSEP (MPSEP) National Executive Officers and Board Members, 

principals, Edukasyon sa Pagpapahalaga (EsP)/VE supervisors, head teachers, 
department heads, coordinators, teachers, guidance counselors, guidance teachers, 
parents and other VE advocates. 

 
Moreover, the KPSEP, the youth arm of the association, will also hold its 2016 

KPSEP National Convention with the theme Ang Kabataang Pilipino sa Gitna ng 
Globalisasyon and its 2016 National Sayawit, Tagis-Talino and Poster-Making 
Contests Junior High School and Intermediate Levels on the said dates. 

 
Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the                               

no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 

 
More information may be inquired from: 
 

Dennis M. Mendoza 
President 

Philippine Association for Values Education (PAVE)/ 
Pambansang Samahan Para sa Edukasyon  
     sa Pagpapahalaga (PSEP) Inc. 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help School 

28 A. Mejico St., Santolan, Pasig City 
Telephone Nos.: (02) 640-6193; (02) 361-2428 
Mobile Phone Nos.: 0917-509-3544; 0916-305-5217; 0926-703-96622 
Email Address: psepofficial1989@gmail.com 
Website Address: www.psep-org.com 

Facebook Page:  
     Pambansang Samahan para sa Edukayon sa Pagpapahalaga 

 
 
SMMA/DA First International Convention on Values Education 
0598–September 16, 2016 
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